ATTENTION SHERMAN TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS:  The September 2nd, 2025, meeting of the Sherman Township Board will also be the public hearing for the Sherman Township emergency services special assessment.  The amount to be assessed will be set at this hearing.  The Township Board meeting starts at 7:00pm.

Jamie Kukal, Clerk

